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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely holiday. Our new topic for this half term is Kings and 

Queens.  

 

Trips 

We will be going on two trips this half term as part of our topic.  

 2B Tuesday 19th/2R Wednesday 20th January – Ragged School Museum to experience life as a 

Victorian school child. 

 All of Y2: Wednesday 3rd February – Kensington Palace to learn more about the home and life 
of Queen Victoria. We will need a packed lunch for this day. 

 

Both trips have an admission fee – the total contribution we are asking to cover this is £7.10. Please 

complete, sign and return the permission slip below with your contribution in a clearly labelled envelope to 

ensure your child can take part in these exciting opportunities. 

 

Start and end of day 

The children have settled in really well to the ‘soft start’ to the day. Please remember to say goodbye to 

your child in the playground in the morning and then send them up to their classroom no earlier than 

8:45am. If you need to speak to us, we will be available to deal with any queries you may have on a 

Tuesday afternoon at 3:15pm in the playground.  

 

Website www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

We will place news items on the school website to keep you informed about learning taking place in Year 

2 and across the school.  Please ensure you look at the website calendar regularly as it is also often 

refreshed with important dates and information. 

 

Google Classroom 

Please support your child in regularly checking Google Classroom for their latest Home Learning. We will 

add new Home Learning as well as share what children have completed from the previous week every 

Friday. Please come and see us if you have any questions about this. 

 

Thanks, 

Rhiannon and Becca 

__________________  cut and return in an envelope to the class teacher _____________________   

I give permission for my child________________________   Class ________ to go to The Ragged School 

Museum (2B 19th January/2R 20th January) and Kensington Palace (3rd February).  

o I enclose a contribution of £7.10 towards the cost. 

 Signed ________________________________Parent/Carer 
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